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 TBPE No. F-726 

 
To:                 City of Iowa Colony 
                       Attn: City Council  

   

From:             Kaitlin Gile, Platting Coordinator     
Date:              March 22nd, 2023    
Subject:         Meridiana Section 35A Preliminary Plat Approval Extension Request    
                
 
 
On behalf of GR-M1, LTD., a Texas Limited Partnership, I hereby request a six (6) month extension of the preliminary plat 
approval for Meridiana Section 35A. This plat was approved by the City of Iowa Colony City Council on April 18th, 2022. I 
am requesting that the preliminary plat approval be extended until October 18th, 2023. I respectfully request that this 
extension request be placed on the April 3rd, 2023 City Council agenda if possible.  
 
Page two (2) of this letter is a copy of the plat as approved.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else.     
 
Thank you, 
 

Kaitlin Gile  

 
Kaitlin Gile  
Platting Coordinator  
713-784-4500 
kgile@ehra.team  
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